Process for Requesting Network Service from Non-designated Resources (Non-Firm Network Service)
Beginning April 7, 2008, all requests for Network service from non-designated resources will be validated against the Customer’s “Master Load” reservation. The automated validation will check to make sure that the Customer Name and the sink of the submitted request match that of the “Master Load” reservation. To ensure that a request is not submitted invalid, Network Customers must include their “Master load” reservation number in the “RELATED REFERENCE” field of the request. This has changed from the previous requirement of including the number in the “REQUEST REFERENCE” field. A list of all Network Customers as well as their respective “Master Load” reservation numbers can be found by clicking on the “List of SPP NITS Customers” link.  
